
 

Advice for Apology Bill from RACD 

1. Agree. The introduction of New Legislation ‘Apology Bill’ will be supported by the both panel 
and public. The new legislation will also narrow the scope for disputes and promote & encourage 
the making of apologies with a view to preventing the escalation of disputes and facilitating their 
amicable resolution. 
 

2. Apology Bill may not be best possible solution for all disputes but it can for sure take some of the 
heat out and may help to facilitate a possible settlement. We believe Apology Bill might be useful 
for EMs community since due to language barriers and other daily life problems which leads to 
conflicts, so the Apology Bill legislation will surely come handy in these situations. 
 

3. We strongly request the government to promote the concept of “Apology” in the public. Apology 
Bill needs to be promoted well to EMs community in order to raise awareness and introduce how 
to help them by this new legislation law. Apology could help EMs to resolve many disputes at 
early stage rather than advised by their legal advisers not to make an “apology” even if they wish 
to do so. 
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